
April 2022 BLNR Mentoring News 
 
Mentoring for New and Existing Boeing Leaders 

There are 10-15 participants at each session which are videotaped and posted on the 
BLN InSite page for other active members to enjoy and learn from on their own time.  If 
you are a passionate leader who would like to mentor our colleagues – this is a great 
activity in which to participate!  Contact Christina Zier (christina.b.zier@boeing.com) or 
Geary Long (geary.long@gmail.com). 
  
These sessions are conducted via Webex, coordinated and hosted by our Boeing 
Leadership Network counterpart Christina Zier, with the objective of sharing leadership 
experiences.  We are seeking 2 to 3 retirees per session to share their experiences on 
the topic of focus. The topics will change each session for a couple of months and then 
will repeat for those previously unable to attend. Audio recording of these sessions will 
also take place.  
 
There are two different target audiences each month: 

• The first is a New Manager 101 session that takes place on the third Friday of the 
month.  The objective is for a BLN-R member to share their leadership 
experiences and best practices with folks that are new to management.  There 
will also be time for an open Q&A as well.  

• The second is a Manager Mentorship series that takes place every fourth 
Tuesday of the month.  The objective is to discuss selected topics (e.g. 
Challenging Employees, Motivation, Development, Evaluation) with a group of 
Boeing Leaders.  There will be time for an open Q&A as well. 

 
Upcoming topics are: 

April 26th – How do you measure success 

  
May 20th – What traits make a good leader? 

May 31st – What are some hard choices that you made to get where you are in your career 

  
June 17th – What challenges did you face in being part of a team 

June 28th – Importance of leadership and teamwork as it relates to success 

All sessions are held at 12:00 PM Pacific time. 

 

If you are interested in volunteering for one of these hour long sessions (via Webex), or 
would like to learn more about this activity,   please contact Christina Zier  
( christina.b.zier@boeing.com ) or Geary Long ( geary.long@gmail.com ). 
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